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WE WELCOME

ALL OF YOU
BACK!

Wishing everyone a very safe and prosperous
school year!
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EUXOMOOTE pia MPOOoSeVTIKA Kot acpaAic XpPOVid.



HOLY TRINITY GREEK AFTERNOON SCHOOL
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GREEK SCHOOL DAYS OFF FOR - 2020 - 2021

Monday October 12 Columbus Day

Wednesday November 25 Thanksgiving Eve

Monday December 28, & 30 - Christmas Vacation
2021

Monday January 18 Dr. Martin Luther King
Monday February 15 President’s Day
Monday April 26 & 28 OUR HOLY WEEK
MONDAY May 3  Monday after Easter
Monday May 31 Memorial Day

GRADUATION WEDNSDAY JUNE 9, 2021
Graduation

The 2021 Graduation is scheduled for Wednesday, June 9th. We hope to be
able to celebrate with the children as they complete their Greek School year.

Early Dismissal/Pick-Up

If any parent would like to pick up their child at an earlier time than dismissal,
we ask that parents write a note to the teacher letting them know that they will
be leaving early. No parent will be allowed to enter the school at the time of
dismissal. We ask that all parents are prompt at pick-up at 6:30 p.m. A teacher
will be assigned at dismissal before and after school hours for approximately
10-15 minutes.



Greek School Supplies

The Church has very generously purchased school supplies and storage
boxes for each child this year. They will be given everything they need to be
able to complete their work in school. These storage boxes will be disinfected
after usage and stored in a designated space in their classrooms with their
names on them. The students will use them weekly and return them to their
designated storage areas. These storage boxes and supplies will not be
permitted to be taken home. Students will be required to arrive in school with
their Greek School books each week. New books will be distributed within the
month of October.

Masks
As per the Archdiocese Guidelines, all students are required to wear a mask
to school. Please have your child arrive at school wearing a mask and remind
him/her to please keep it on during all times.

Access to Ellinopoula Software

On the day that students are not at the Greek School for in-person learning,
students will participate in one day of remote learning. The learning will
become possible via a Greek internet program called Ellinopoula. The
Ellinopoula program offers Greek school lessons, grammar exercises,
reading passages and games that will help the students practice the lesson
they learned during in-person learning. A teacher will not be live during this
practice session. Our teachers will administer the lessons and direct the
students as to which lessons they should complete on their remote learning
day. Upon receiving registration material for each child, the church will
purchase the Ellinopoula Software for each of our registered students. In
October, parents will be receiving accessibility instructions that will be
needed for the one day of remote learning which is now a part of the Greek
School program. Please remember to register your child so that we know how
many students will need to gain access.

Greek School Rules

Due to new Covid-19 Guidelines, students will not be permitted to roam
around the building freely or to visit the bathroom more than one student at a
time. The Greek School is taking all the necessary precautions to ensure our
children’s safety and we ask that all students adhere to the rules and
regulations of the Greek School. '



HOLY TRINITY GREEK AFTERNOON SCHOOL
September 14, 2020

Dear Parents:

Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year at Holy Trinity Greek Orthodox School! Along
with the Parish Council and the Greek School Board, | would like to extend my gratitude
for your support this coming year.

We are thrilled that our students will be returning to Holy Trinity Greek School and we
arehlooking forward to working with the children beginning on Wednesday, September
30",

The Greek school teachers and our Director, K. Eleni Limberis, have been working very
diligently to schedule the grades on the following days for in-person learning:

Grades 2, 3, 4 & 8 will meet on Mondays from 4:30-6:30 p.m.
Grades 1,5, 6 & 7 will meet on Wednesdays from 4:30-6:30 p.m.

On the day that the students are not at the Greek School for in-person learning, Holy
Trinity Greek Orthodox Church has decided that we will offer one day of remote
learning. This learning will become possible via a Greek internet program called
Ellinopoula. Ellinopoula offers Greek school lessons, grammar exercises, reading
passages and games that will help the students practice the lesson they learned during
in-person learning. A teacher will not be live during this practice session. Our teachers
will administer the lessons and direct the students as to which lessons they should
complete on their remote learning day. The teacher will then monitor the work they
have completed later in the week. Access to this program will become available in
October.

We appreciate your support as we continue to expand and grow our afternoon Greek
School program. Please understand that while the Church is covering the expense of
this new digital learning platform, there are still increased costs to operate Greek School
including the purchase of teacher computers, internet accessibility, and training. If you
are blessed and are able to afford it, please send in your Greek School tuition donation.
As a courtesy and reflection of the time, we are offering a gratis year of Greek School for
all children of good standing paid stewards. |

Please feel free to reach out to me.

Thank you.

Father George Livaditis




GREEK SCHOOL begins — WENDESDAY SEPTEMBER 30, 2020
From Kindergarten to 8" Grade — and Nnmiaywyeio ewg 8" tdén
Ages: from 5 years old - HAwiec 5 XPOVWV Kat Gvw

HOLY TRINITY GREEK AFTERNOON SCHOOL EAAHNIKO AMOTEYMATINO SXOAEIO ATIA TPIABAS
BRIDGEPORT — CONNECTICUT
GREEK SCHOOL REGISTRATION FORM: AEATION EFTPADHE EAAHNIKOY SXOAEIOY: 2020-2021

LAST NAME:
FATHER'’S FIRST NAME:

MOTHER’S FIRST NAME:

ADDRESS:
CITY: STATE: ZIP:

PHONE: FAX:

CELL:

E-MAIL:

STUDENT’S NAME: GRADE AGE - DATE OF BIRTH
(Greek School)

1.

4.

NOTE: It is a requirement that parents are Stewards of the Church for their children to attend
the Greek School Program. Anatteital Onw¢ ot yoveic sivau HEAN tng EkkAnciac yia va
napakoAouBrigouv ta ratdid Toug to npoypappa tou EAAnvikos IxoAeiou. Thank you!

Please return the form to the Church Office as soon as possible, with your payment.
Napakalolue dnwg emiotpéPete to SeAtio gyypadng oto ypadeio g EkkAnolac
TO OUVTONGTEPO Suvatdy, pe TV MAnpwpA oag. Euxapiotolpe. Thank you.

Any allergies:
If any other matter to be discussed, please contact ka Elenj - eleni.lib@sbcglobal.net

Tuition: 1% Child: $450.00 - 2™ child: $370 - 3" child: $350.00 (same family).




